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Notice

An Open  House  will  be  held  on  the  last  Thursday  of  every  month  at  1600  hrs  at  the  High 
Commission premises to enhance engagement and interaction with the Indian diaspora.  We look 
forward to active participation from the community members and welcome any inputs to make 
these sessions more productive.  
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